
 

 
 
http://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/regulators/deliverable_documents/7087079703/Appendix_I_-
_Community_Outreach.PDF 
 
Page 37 and 38 of the Five Year Review Report show the PV Landfill wells that are over 140 degrees.  
 
FEMA states anything over 140 degrees is a landfill fire! Many wells are over 140 degrees and should 
be coded in tan not blue to identify the temperatures. 
 
 



 

 
Look at the Wells at September 2004. The Wells are at over 300 degrees!  


